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Governor emphasises on transparency and accountability in every aspect of 

governance 

The State Chief Secretary of Arunachal Pradesh Shri Satya Gopal called on the 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd) at Raj Bhavan, 

Itanagar on 31st October 2017. Shri Satya Gopal, who joined recently the State 

Government as the Chief Secretary, apprised the Governor on various aspects of the 

governance and developmental progress of the State. 

The Governor emphasised on transparency and accountability in every aspect of 

governance.  He stressed that the fruits of development must reach to the last 

person in the last rung of the society. Effort should be made to facilitate the poorest 

of the poor to avail benefits from welfare programmes and policies of Central and 

State Governments, he underscored.  

The Governor advised the Chief Secretary to focus on the educational institutions for 

the benefit of the students. 
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